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8th and Clay Parking Lot to Close Indefinitely 

Beginning on or about September 12, 2022, the 8th and Clay off-street parking lot will close 

indefinitely due to upcoming GRTC construction for the relocation of the passenger transfer 

station.  The Coliseum parking garage will be open to the public 24 hours during weekdays and 

weekends.  The standard rate for the Coliseum is $5.00 per hour, anything over four hours is 

considered all-day parking with a rate of $20.00. Centralized pay stations and mobile payment 

are both available in the garage.   

There is plentiful public off-street parking available nearby, including at 7th, 5th and Main Street 

Station.  Main Street Station offers the opportunity to ride for free the PULSE BRT to the 

downtown center.   

For more information on Public Works, please visit us online at https://www.rva.gov/public‐

works or email us at AskPublicWorks@RichmondGov.com 

We’re Social! For updates on DPW‐related projects, activities and events visit us on Twitter 

@DPW_RichmondVA 

### 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Works (DPW) is one of only 195 currently accredited public works agencies in the 
United States. DPW’s portfolio comprises a wide array of services to include leaf collection; street, sidewalk and alley 
maintenance; trash collection; recycling; grass cutting;  graffiti removal; parking enforcement; urban forestry; street signs; 
traffic signals and pavement markings and civil engineering. In addition, DPW maintains upkeep on most city buildings; issues 
permits for working in the city’s right-of-way; manages the RVA Bike Share program and maintains the fleet of city 
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